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I am the representative of an ALS named E-Senior . 
 
I am ready to serve Euralo by participating in the NomCom on behalf of European 
Internet users. 
 
I have participated in ICANN and Euralo meetings or conference calls in the last ten 
years. 
 
I am involved in the EURALO ALS Engagement Working Group. 
 
During my professional career in the human resources Department of a large 
international group, I had the opportunity to recruit executives. Because the 
intercultural aspect of applicants was so important, I can pretty well recognize the 
skills needed to take diversity into account when recruiting people. 
 
That is to say, the Anglo Saxon system is challenging for some other cultures, and 
the Nominating committee covers the whole word. 
 
My experience and my skills would be very useful to the NomCom to continue 
improving the process of selection of candidates in the different Icann Bodies. 
 
 
 


